v

COPY.
LONDON,

28th January, 1948.

Dear Sip,

I think it well to let you know that MNr. Brunelliere,
the Society's Surveyor at Nantes, writing on the 21st
instant states that the sister vessels, "LA HAGUE" and
"LA EEVE" which are ab present classed with this Society
have been transferred to B.V. class.

The enquiry regarding these vessels was made in
respect of the refrigerating machinery installation
which $#s just due for survey.

As regards the ships themselves, no survey 1s due
for class maintenance for some years.

Obviously we shall have to expunge the Society's
RMC class at once, but I shall be glad if you will ascertain
from the Ownmers and let me know whether the transfer of
class 1s now complete and whether they wish us to withdraw
L.R. class from the Register Book immediatley or waituntil
the first subvey (namely the Screwshaft) becomes due.

Yours faithfullyy
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